
                   02ND DECEMBER 2021 - DELEGATES MEETING  

PRESIDENTS REPORT

16th/19th Sept National Finals Week Denham 
Four days of fabulous golf from all the Regions taking part on these four days. 
I felt proud of our girls as they represented our County extremely well. I even had 
compliments regarding them from some other Regions, yes, I was very proud indeed. There 
was generally good feeling of camaraderie all round, one County Captain even helped me 
decorate the Bucks County buggy.
Denham were very good hosts and the weather was mostly kind for us. We also had a lot red 
jumper support as well on most days.

01st Oct Exec meeting Beaconsfield
First face to face meeting since before lock down which was good meeting up with everyone 
again.

10th Oct Bucks Shield  Final Ellesborough
A very cold and misty start but developed into a pleasant day overall. Thank you to Glenise 
Marfell who organised this event.

14th  Oct Interclub Foursomes The Lambourne Club
Nice weather and course in good condition. The Lambourne Club made us very welcome.
The ladies who played said they had had a very enjoyable day.
A close finish with Flackwell Heath 3rd only one point behind the winners with a very 
unusual result of a tie. The joint winners were Gerrards Cro and Woburn. A thank to 
Glenise.

18th  Oct BCLGA K/O Finals Burnham Beeches 
The finals were the Summer Knockout, Challenge Cup, Rose Bowl and Summer 
Greensomes.  Some very good golf was played and Burnham Beeches were good hosts. 
Results have already been announced in the Captains last Newsletter. Thank you to Heather 
Pentney for organising this and the Champion of Champions Final.

24th  Oct BCLGA Champion of Champions    Burnham Beeches
Olivia Lee won beating Amelia Curtis. Again, a thank you to hosts Burnham Beeches

27th  Oct BCLGA AGM Harleyford 
Great to have another ‘face to face’ Meeting. The meeting took less that one hour which I  
think this must be a record. 

28th  Oct County Match Week Debriefing Meeting       Leamington Spa
I went with County Captain for the debrief meeting which discussed this year’s County 
Match Week and next years at Leamington Spa GC  which looks very interesting course.

07th  Nov Juniors High & No Handicap Par 3 Abby Hill
Again, a very cold day but this didn’t deter our juniors, one as young as 5 years old.
The Juniors Section is doing well at present with some promising youngsters. A big thank 
you goes to Delyth Barnett our County Juniors Organiser and all her helpers for their hard 
work and organisational skills.

 
19th  Nov Zoom Meeting

Proposed 2022 dates for Exec & Dels Meetings with County Captain & Hon Secretary. 

20th  Nov Juniors Committee Meeting Ellesborough
An interesting meeting and nice to meet up with everyone involved.


